

Camestone Lower School

Jowitt Avenue, Kempston, Bedford, MK42 8NW Telephone: 01234 855587 Fax: 01234 401717 E-Mail: office@camestoneschool.co.uk

Website: www.camestoneschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr P Stanyard

Tuesday 20th September 2016

Dear Parents/Carers.

The children have settled really well into their first few days of school and have responded very well to the first few routines. Long may this continue! ©

All About Me Books

Thank you to all of you who worked so hard over the summer holidays to fill in these books. A 'Gold Star' goes to all grown-ups and children! The children and staff have really enjoyed sharing them together. We will keep them in school for the rest of the year as the children love to share them with their friends.

Nut Allergies

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Camestone is a 'nut free' school as a number of our pupils have severe nut allergies. We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Cycle Storage

Please can I remind you that if you wish to store your bike please remember that the school has no responsibility for the bikes so please leave them secure and locked.

Marvellous Me Letter

Attached to this letter is a form for you and your child to fill in together and bring back to school by **Monday 26th September.** We would like to gain more of an idea of your child's interests both inside and outside of school to help with our planning of activities and lessons over the year.

PΕ

PE Lessons start next week. The children have PE on Monday PM and Wednesday AM. All children are to come into school in their PE kit and will **stay in the kit for the whole day.**

Information and Communication

As a staff we try to inform you regularly via newsletters, the school website and text messages as we appreciate many parents/carers are busy and we like to give you news of events and special dates in advance. If you have any queries about certain events over the year, please feel free to ask a member of staff who will be pleased to help.

Jeans for Genes Day

This Friday, 23rd September the school will be supporting the Jeans for Genes charity, which helps children with genetic disorders. We request that the children wear jeans or mufti to school on this day, and give a suggested donation of £1 to this very worthwhile cause. Please remember though the children need to be dressed practically for the normal school day.

If you have any queries about any of the above information, please speak to a member of the Foundation staff.

The Foundation Team

September 2016 Marvellous Me!

My name is:
My favourite television programme is:
My favourite toy is:
What I like to do (am interested in or good at) at home:
What I am looking forward to doing at school:
As a parent what are your expectations of your child's first year at school?: